
 8 March 2023 

 Dear Parents/Carers 

 Due  to  the  continued  poor  weather,  the  site  is  becoming  unsafe.  We  have  therefore  made  the 
 decision to close the school early. 

 Buses will depart at 1230, students awaiting parental pick up can wait in the dining hall. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Justin Humphreys 
 Headteacher 


